

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-4309 | www.duluthmn.gov | Kathleen Bergen, Parks and Recreation Division Mgr.

For more information contact Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 05/23/2013

SUBJECT: Cross Country Skiers Invited to Public Planning Meeting

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Cross Country Skiers Invited to Public Planning Meeting

People interested in the future of cross country skiing in Duluth are encouraged to take part in the Parks and Recreation's Cross Country Skiing planning meeting. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 4th at the Hartley Nature Center located at 3001 Woodland Avenue beginning at 6:00 PM. This initial meeting will seek input from users of all the Duluth ski trails as to changes and or additions that could be made to enhance the ski experience.

###